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September 8, 2020 

MS. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

9050 Junction Drive 

Annapolis Junction, MD 20701                                                         Via Email, LMS 

 

Attention: Media Bureau 

       Re: TV station WORO DT, Fajardo, PR (Facility ID 73901) 

  Notification of Licensed Power Operations, Resumption 

  And additional STA request. 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 

I am the technical consultant to the Catholic, Apostolic & Roman Church in Puerto Rico (the 

“Licensee”), licensee of TV Station WORO DT, Fajardo, Puerto Rico (Facility ID No, 73901). 

 

The station was off the air on September 20, 2017, File No. 68232, because of sustained 

hurricane damage.  More than a year later, on October 21, 2018, the station commenced low 

power operations at 1750 watts with a new Comark transmitter, using a Channel 13 Yagi 

specific antenna on tower ASR 1011469. 

 

Subsequently, on January 16, 2019, a new Channel 13 Micronetixx antenna was hoisted and 

side-mounted on the landlord’s tower, ASR 1011469, at a height of 130 feet AGL, at center of 

radiation.  Since then, WORO-DT has been operating with a TPO of 19.5 kilowatts at licensed 

ERP power levels.   
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The antenna COR is currently below the authorized height by 75 ft, or 22.8 meters.  The tower 

underwent refurbishment, and this obligated the licensee to reconsider the positioning of the 

antenna on the structure, ASR 1011469. 

 

The licensee is requesting a Special Temporary Authority to operate WORO-DT at variance 

from its authorized parameters, specifically the licensee asks that WORO-DT be allowed 

continued operation of its antenna facilities with a center of radiation at 130ft, 39.62 meters 

AGL. Since full power operations began, no interference reports have been received by the 

licensee nor has Its coverage been adversely affected at this COR. 

 

During the STA period, if granted, licensee will conduct all appropriate engineering studies and 

administrative procedures to formally request operation at this lower COR of approximately 40 

meters AGL permanently.  

 

This letter shall serve as a formal notification of the licensees' return to licensed power, 

regarding File No. 68232. Any questions regarding the subject matter we respectfully request 

that you communicate with this office. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Reuben Jusino 

Technical Consultant to 

Catholic, Apostolic & Roman Church in PR 

 


